
 

 

July 27,  2025 

 

LEAD ME TO REST 
Psalm 91 

 

___________ TO ____________ 

Psalm 91:1-4 
Find ________ in ________ 
Psalm 62:1, 9:9; Matthew 11:28 
_______ is with ________ 
The ________ ________– El-yon – _________________  
The ________________ – Shaddai – ________________  
The __________ – Jehovah – _______________ 
My _________ – Elohim – _______________ 
 

_____________ IN _____________ 

Psalm 91:5-10 
____________God – 91:9 
Don’t _________ – 91:5-6 
 

___________ ON GOD’S ___________________ 

__________ part – ______ in _____________ 
Matthew 18:10, 4:11; Hebrews 13:2, 1:4 
______ part – Take _________ of __________ 
2 Corinthians 5:7 
 

_____________________ TO _____________ 

Psalm 91:14-16 
Do I _________ Him? – 91:14 
Do I _________ upon Him? – 91:15 
Am I _______________ in Him? – 91:16 
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FOR THE RECORD - July 20, 2025 
BIBLE CLASS……………………………………….69   WEDNESDAY……………………………………….VBS 
SUNDAY AM……………………….…...................248   CONTRIBUTION…………………………….$ 
LIFE GROUPS……………………………………..n/a    BUDGET…………………...………………..$7,250.00     

Sunday Morning Worship—8:30 & 11:00 AM   Bible Study—Sunday—9:45 AM—Wednesday—7:00 PM                              Life Groups—Sunday—12:00 & 6:00 PM 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY—This Thursday, all men are 
invited to a Bible Study at Panera Bread                                 
@ 7:30 AM. 

WOMEN OF PURPOSE—The Women of Purpose will 
meet this Wednesday at 11:30 AM in the                                       
Fellowship Hall for a potluck lunch, Bingo, and White 
Elephant exchange. Contact Terry  Fawley for details.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY VOLUNTEERS—Help unload and 
set up the food on Friday, August 29,  at 11:00 AM in 
the  Fellowship Hall.  

QUILTING MINISTRY—The Quilting Ministry will meet 
on Tuesday, August 5, at 9:00 AM in the Fellowship 
Hall.  Bible Hour and Junior Worship are offered at the 2nd service.  

SCHOOL SUPPLY GIVEAWAY—Our annual School 
Supply Giveaway will be held This Saturday at                       
9:00 AM, while supplies last.  

ELDERS & MINISTERS MEETING—On Monday,                      
August 11, the Elders and Ministers will meet at the 
Outreach Center @ 6:30 PM. If you would like to                  
address anything with the Elders, all are welcome to 
attend.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY TICKETS—Appointment tickets will 
be available to pick up Monday, August 25, from 10:00 
AM to Noon, Tuesday, August 26 from 5:00 to 7:00 PM, 
and Wednesday, August 27,  from 5:00 to 7:00 PM.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY—The Food Giveaway will take place 
on Saturday, August 30. Volunteers need to arrive by 
7:30 AM.  

As I write this article, I am reflecting on our VBS program, which is about to come to a close 

for another summer. What a successful VBS this has been. VBS is not just for children, but for 

adults as well.  

 

VBS did not come together in a few weeks, but after several months of planning. Our VBS 

planning committee met and discussed themes, staff, roles, teachers, biblical lessons, 

themed skits, and finding a minister for our Adult classes. Many behind-the-scenes aspects 

are often taken for granted, such as Whitney, our Church Secretary, and Rosie, our Church 

Custodian. It certainly takes a “Church”, not a few, to come together and pull this VBS off. 

Thanks to all the many volunteers who served in many different areas. We could not have 

done this without you. Also, thanks to Ben Driver for well-prepared adult lessons each night. 

 

VBS brings children, families, and the community together for four days of fun, learning, and 

spiritual growth. VBS also teaches the importance of social skills, where friendships are 

made, and thinking and learning skills. It is important that we foster a strong Christian                    

foundation in our children’s lives. We hope that everyone found this VBS an unforgettable 

journey of faith and fun. But let us not stop there. Let us help continue their faith journey for 

the sake of our children. Let us all continue toward our faith journey to heaven as well. 

Please encourage and love one another. We are all a “work” in progress. 

 

- Keith 

INVITATION LEADERS—Men or boys who are willing 
to give a Wednesday Night invitation talk, please sign 
up in the foyer today!  

CLOTHING GIVEAWAY—The Clothing House will be 
open on Saturday, August 30,  from 8—11 AM.  

FAMILY CAMPOUT—Everyone is invited to camp at 
Camp Toodik in Loudonville, Ohio, August 8, 9, & 10. 
You can begin arriving at 4:00 PM that Friday. All are 
welcome to come tubing on Saturday on the Mohican 
River. See Jacinta Gary if you would like to help with 
group meals. See Josh Ball with any questions and 
sign up in the foyer.  

THANK YOU for the flowers at my mom’s passing. We 
really appreciate the prayers, cards, calls, and                      
support during this time. ……………………………….                                                              
       Josette Hildreth & Family 

THANK YOU for my lovely flowers, cards, and prayers 
for my shoulder operation. I’m so blessed to have all 
of you in my life. ………………………………………...                                                                                        
           Love & God Bless, Bonnie Smith 

OUR SYMPATHY is extended to Brian & Brandi                                             
Pollock and their family at the passing of Brian’s 
mother, Mary Lou Hahn.  

DISASTER RELIEF—Thank you to all those who gave 
towards the disaster relief efforts. Richland Road and 
Marion Road together gave a total of $4,460 to the 
Church of Christ Disaster Response Team to help with 
the recent floods.  

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS—Thank you to all those 
who helped with the Hog Roast, Vacation Bible 
School, or the Food and Clothing Giveaways this past 
week.  

VBS ATTENDANCE 

MONDAY—230                                                                                       
TUESDAY—230                                                                                  

WEDNESDAY—232                                                                                   
THURSDAY—212 

Please remember to silence your cell phones 

during services! Thank You! 


